To the Borough Assembly,

I wish I could attend but I have a sick family member to take care of today.

I would like you to build the new harbor as is. We have owned a home and property, and run our business from here for 24 years. It took 21 years to get a permanent stall assigned. That's ridiculous. In all those years we never knew if we would be able to moor our vessel here in Haines or have to take it to Juneau, or Hoonah, or Sitka. Again, that's ridiculous! Build the harbor.

Leslee Downer Fishing Vessel Bavaria

RECEIVED HAINES BOROUGH

OCT 2 5 2018

CLERK'S OFFICE